
 

Update: PSA representation on COVID-19 Committees 

in Limpopo   
 

Members will recall that DPSA Circular 7 of 2020 and various Departmental Circulars called for the 

establishment of Steering or Response Committees to deal with the management of COVID-19 in 

their Departments. The PSA has, however, learnt that some Departments are yet to establish such 

committees whilst others established committees without representation by labour or the PSA. This 

omission creates a barrier for timeous intervention and coordination by the PSA at the detriment of 

members hence they will push for establishment where committees are not in place.  

 

The PSA calls upon all shop stewards who are representing the PSA on COVID-19 Committees to 

submit their names to the PSA Provincial Office as matter of urgency to enable proper coordination in 

dealing with the pandemic. 

 

Please contact the following PSA employees: 

 

Vhembe and Mopani Districts 

Lawrence Muvhango at Lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za/082 880 8995 or 

Phillip.maponya@psa.co.za/082 880 8967 

 

Waterberg, Sekhukhune and Capricorn 

Patricia Matlhadisa at Patricia.Matlhadisa@psa.co.za/076 983 9852 or 

Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za/082 880 8957.  
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